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Dates for the Diary…
Harvest Festival

Wednesday 5th October 2pm

Autumn  Craft Morning 
Friday 21st October

Half term
24th October – 28th October

Theatre Alibi
Wednesday 2nd November

Individual School Photos – Rescheduled 
date

Friday 18th November

Nativity 
Wednesday 7th December

Panto trip
Wednesday 14th December

Christmas Dinner
Thursday 15th December

Class 3 Residential 
June 2023 – Exact dates to be confirmed!

Little Angels
This week the children have been 
exploring shapes. We have based it 
around the story called ‘The Tiny 
King by Taro Miura’. The children 
have explored 2D and 3D shapes, 
creating own artwork with objects, 
shape walks around the village, 
obstacle courses, puzzles and block 
play.

Pick up and drop off
Just a reminder that in the interests 
of everyone's safety can you please 
be mindful about where you are 
parking in the village. 

Harvest Festival
Our Harvest Festival will be taking 
place on Wednesday 5th October 
and we would love for parents and 
families to join us in the church at 
2pm. We will be collecting 
donations for CHAT, please see the 
attached image for suggested 
donations. These can be dropped 
off at the school office up until 
Wednesday morning next week. 

Sensory Room
With the help of the PTFA we are 
looking to revamp the sensory 
room outside Class 1. If you have 
anything you would be able to 
donate such as fairy lights, rugs, 
cushions etc. please let us know.
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Shining Bright
w/c 26/09/2022

CR
Jessica

C1
Margaux

C2
Millie

C3
Lexi-Beth

Class Dojo Champion
w/c 19/09/2022

CR
Yohanna

C1
Charlotte

C2
Frieda

C3
Lucy

Tiverton High School Open 
Evening 2022
Our Year 6 Open Evening will be 
on Tuesday 4th October 5pm –
7pm.
We’ll have talks from our 
Headteacher at 5pm and 6pm 
and tours of the school running 
throughout the evening.

Congratulations 
Thank you to Max, George, 
Annie and Elliott who shared 
their respective football, 
cricket, Brownie badge and 
swimming achievements in 
celebration assembly this week. 
If your children has received 
certificates, trophies or 
something similar outside of 
school we would love to 
celebrate with them on a 
Monday
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